

DONATION & VOLUNTEER CALL OUT!

School Disco Friday 18th June 2021

DISCO 2021 is not far away and we'd love some help! We are looking for volunteers to help on the night in each session and also donations to help the cause. The less we buy the more money we make to give back to school!

Please consider volunteering your time, head to https://signup.zone/landsdaleps-disco

If you can help with donations we are after 600ml water, napkins, tomato sauce & bags of ice.









Donations can be dropped to the canteen prior to the day of disco and if your able to donate a bag of ice please let Fiona know on lpspandcvp@gmail.com

Together let's make this year's school disco one the kids will never forget!